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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,

Welcome to week 10 as the year draws to a close for 2012.
Thank you to everyone who attended our end of year Annual Presentation at the hall last Tuesday. It is always great to acknowledge students for the excellent work they have done during the year.

This week we have our final school events for 2013. Our Attendance Day Reward for all students who are eligible will take place on Tuesday from 9.30 – 11.10am. Students will be taking part in water activities and receiving a show bag of their choice.

On Tuesday evening we will be having our Carols & Christmas Tree night. The P & C will be having a BBQ commencing at 6pm and the choir will be singing carols. Santa will arrive at 7pm for presents and then everyone is welcome to join in the dancing. Students must have paid their $6 at the office, with a note, to receive a present from Santa. Thanks to the P & C for putting on this event for Tabulam students.

All students should have received their semester 2 school reports. Please contact their teacher if you wish to discuss your child’s report.

Our PLP assembly last week congratulated all students on achieving their Personal Learning Plan goal this term. All students received a certificate and an ice cream (supplied by Mr. Grant Martin) .It is great to see all students proud to be progressing in their learning.
Have a great week and thanks for your support.

Lesley Mills,

Principal.

	Week
	What’s Happening

	10
	Tuesday 11th December

*Rewards Day

*Christmas Tree/Dance, Carols night.

	11
	Wednesday 19th December

Last day of term for Students.



	TERM 1

2013

	Students Yr. 1-6 return to school on Wednesday 30th Jan

Kindergarten return Thursday 31st Jan.

Transition Monday 4th Feb

School Swimming Carnival Tuesday 5th February.





Tucker Tin News
The end of the year is rapidly approaching but we are still hard at work in the canteen. A few changes to our regular menu have been made. Our "Mercedes" pizzas are now baked on a pizza stone giving a nice crusty base and an improved flavour and texture, we thank you for your feedback 
and hope this entices everyone to try them once again. Due to rising 
prices we have had to increase the cost of the chocolate muffin to 
$1.40. Our new everyday menu has been a big hit with lots of orders for Nachos, Lasagne,Fried rice and wraps every day! Thank you for your support and remember that any small profit the canteen makes goes back 
into supporting your child's education here at school, so keep on buying from the canteen - it is the cheapest (and healthiest) lunch in town!

YE Olde P & C Christmas News

*Just a reminder to return notes with $ 6.00 for each child for Christmas Tree and Dance night and Carols by Candlelight on Tuesday 11th December. Presents cost the P & C $10.00 each, $4.00 of which will be paid for by the P & C.

